
Dear Parent/Carer 08November 2023

SWIMMING –OXFORD/KING’S - STARTING 20NOVEMBER 2023 - 5 FEBRUARY
2024 (EVERYMONDAY)

Swimming lessons will take place every week at Eye Primary School.We have been
allocated amorning session. Swimming lessons will take place within the children's PE
lessons during the school day. The children will travel to and from the Pool in the
Fulbridgeminibus. The cost will be £3.00 perweek to help towards the cost of the
minibus and the use of Eye Primary Pool. Pleasemake payment of £30.00 for the
block or £3.00 per week on yourMCAS app.

Childrenwill need appropriate swim-wear (long/below knee length shorts and
bikinis are NOT allowed) and a towel – theymaywear small swimming goggles. We
will not allow any child to take part if they are not behaving well in school or have not
behavedwell at the swimming pool whilst they are there. At the Eye Swimming Pool
children will be representing our school andwill be expected to dress smartly in the
correct school uniform, school shoes and on their best behaviour. Please ensure that
your child is not wearing any jewellery on swimming lesson days as this contravenes
Swimming Pool rules.

Fulbridge PE staff are trained lifeguards andwill be present at the pool, together
with teachers from Fulbridge Academy.

Please use yourMCAS app to enroll your child and give consent by clicking on
Clubs - Available Clubs where youwill find ‘SwimmingOxford/Kings’. Youwill also
see the payment plan if youwish to pay by installments.

If you have any questions regarding yourMCAS app please contact the school
office where someonewill be happy to help you.

Yours sincerely
Karen Swift
Pastoral Manager


